Send-off for visiting Italian law enforcement
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Yesterday morning Bartomeu Escandell, secretary of the president's office of the Formentera
Council, and local police chief Joan Yern attended a farewell gathering for two agents of the
Italian armed forces who had concluded two months of duty in support of Formentera's Guardia
Civil.

2016 marks the second consecutive year carabinieri have provided assistance on the island,
something local law enforcement say can be traced to the considerable presence of ltalians on
Formentera in summer. Also in attendance at the ceremony were representatives of the
Eivissa-Formentera federation of hotels and the local small and medium-sized business
association, both of which are collaborators in the initiative of the Spanish Ministry of Industry
and the Guardia Civil.




